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To the City Clerk, City of Merced

As a member and officer of the Native Daughters of the Golden West, Veritas Parlor No. 75 -
Merced, | am submitting our opposition of paving the median between the palm trees on N
Street between 16th and 18th Streets. However, we do support placing diagonal parking on the
curb side on both sides of N Street, but not in the islands where the palm trees have been since
1905.

The first tree was planted by the Native Daughters of the Golden West in March of 1905 and
bears a plaque honoring this event.

If those areas are paved over for parking we not only loose the historical significance of the
trees, but stand a great chance the trees will die over a period of time.

Since parking has been limited for many years in downtown Merced, additional parking should
have been planned out prior to the new and reconstruction in that downtown area.

Thank you for presentating our comments to the City Council in this matter

Sincerely,

Roberta J. Saling

and the members of the Native Daughters of the Golden West
Veritas Parlor No. 75 - Merced

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]





